
7th June 2018
Dear Parents
Fab Lab
Friday 15th June 2018
Your child has been chosen to take part in an exciting project, held at Sunderland University, in their ‘state of the art’ facility called Fab Lab. This will take place on Friday 15th June. 
Children will leave school after lunch and return for 3.30pm so will need collecting from the school office. They will need to wear their school uniform and no spending money is needed. 
We look forward to sharing our project outcomes with you on the school website and Facebook page. 
Yours sincerely
Mrs Graham  

Reply Slip				      Fab Lab
Friday 15th June 2018

I give permission for ______________________________ to take part in Fab Lab at Sunderland University.
Signed____________________________________
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